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OFFICE OF DIRECTOR 

February 2, 1966 

Dr. Leonidas H. Berry 

412 E. 47th Street 

Chicago, Illinois 60653 


Dear 	Dr. Berry: 

Your letter of January 20, 1966, to Mr. Samuel W. Block, 
and appended material, have been forwarded to the Hospital 
and will be incorporated in your permanent file in the 
office of the Director of Professional Affairs. 

Yourshas indeed been an exciting year. Congratulations. 

Sincerely, 

Wi ~ Silverman 
Director 


WJS :sf 


cc: 	 Dr. M. C. Creditor 

Mr. Samuel W. Block 



